

24th January 2023

Y3/Y4 Sing-Well Celebration - Wednesday 8th February 2023 @ SMC

Dear Parents and Carers

The Music Team at St Mary's College have invited all of the Y3 and Y4 pupils from across the Trust to come together and celebrate all of their amazing singing!

During the 'Sing-Well' sessions that the children have been enjoying in school, they have learnt a repertoire of songs that they can sing together during this special session. There will also be opportunities to be accompanied by live musicians and to learn some new songs.

We are really excited for our children to build their confidence and feel the thrill of singing as part of a large ensemble.

Accompanied by school staff, the children will be travelling to St Mary's College via coach after lunch and will return to school before 3pm for their normal collection arrangements. We are asking for a **donation of £3** per child to help cover transportation costs.

Please log onto ParentPay to give consent for your child to attend this event and pay the donation before 30th January 2023 to secure their place.

With many thanks for your anticipated support

Mr G Shaw Head of School

St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy St Thomas More Road, Hull, HU4 7NP Tel. 01482 354093 Email. admin@stmhull.org www.stmhull.org Executive
Head/CEO
Mrs Karen Siedle

@stmacademy
@STM_Hull

Acting Head of School Mr Gary Shaw

